
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  

Art League of Ocean City announces July “First Friday” 
will be held on “Second Friday” due to holiday 

  
OCEAN CITY, MD — June 18, 2025 — The Art League of Ocean City announces that their usual 
“First Friday” art opening and party will move to the “Second Friday” July 11 in observance of the 4th of 
July holiday. The Ocean City Center for the Arts will be closed on July 4, 2025.  
Five new art shows will open on July 11, 5-7 p.m. at the free reception at the Arts Center, 502 94th St 
bayside. More information is available at OCart.org. 
  
The Art League of Ocean City is a non-profit organization dedicated to promoting artistic expression and 
appreciation for the creative arts in our community through education, exhibits, scholarship, programs, 
and community art projects.  

  
### 

  
EDITORS: Complete 2nd Friday info is coming closer to the event.  
 


